
Date: 26 November 2024
 
To Branch Presidents and Secretaries for onward circulation to all members

Dear Members,

The National Youth Meet (NYM) is an initiative to bring our young members from across the country on the 
same platform. It is an effort to engage with them, motivate them, and provide them an opportunity to meet 
their peers from across the country, through workshops, competitions, events, and at social gatherings.
 
In previous years the NYM has been successfully organised in Calcutta, Patna and Bangalore.
 
I am delighted to inform you that NYM-4 will be held at Christ Church School, Mumbai, from Friday 2 
May, to Sunday 4 May 2025. So, young people in your late teens, twenties, and thirties, please block off these 
dates!
 
We place on record our sincere thanks to the Governing Body members of the Bombay Education Society, 
the Chairman and Trustees of Christ Church Trust and Estate, and the Principal of Christ Church School for 
so generously granting us permission to host the NYM on their premises.
 
With the combined efforts of the Mumbai Branch, our AIAIAY team, and the Principal and staff of Christ 
Church School, this promises to be yet another memorable NYM!
 
Details of the event will be sent to you in due course. However, here is some important information:
·        There will be no Delegate’s Fee.
·        However, Delegates will need to make their own travel arrangements.
·        Delegates will be registered on a first-cum-first served basis.
 
Thank you.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
 
Barry O’Brien        
President-in-Chief
The All-India Anglo-Indian Association

EMPATHISE, EDUCATE, EMPOWER
Together, We Can!


